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  In accordance with state law, boards of education in Bollinger County have set Tuesday, December 5, 

2023, at 8:00 a.m. as the opening date to file for school board member.  Tuesday, December 26, 2023, at 5:00 

p.m. has been established as the filing deadline for the April 2, 2024, board election. 

Qualifications for candidates as provided by state statute are: citizen of the United States, a resident 

taxpayer of the district, who has resided in Missouri for one year immediately preceding the election, who has 

resided in the district for a minimum of one year immediately preceding the election, and at least twenty-four 

years of age.  Candidates are also required to submit a notarized Mo. Department of Revenue Form 5120. 

  In the Leopold R-III School District, the three-year terms of Keith Beel and Jason Van de Ven are 

expiring.  

 Anyone wishing to file may do so at the Superintendent’s Office in their district of residence during 

regular school business hours, provided below.  

 Except for the first and last day of filing, filing will not occur on days the school district offices are closed 

for inclement weather. Filing will occur at each of these districts as follows: 

● Between 8:00a.m.- 4:00p.m. December 5- 15 

● By appointment only through December 18- 21 

● Between 2:00p.m.- 5:00p.m. December 26, 2023  

● The office will be closed December 22 and 25  
 

For additional information, please contact:  

● Leopold R-III School District: Dr. Matt Britt at the school board office at 573-238-2211 or by email at 
mbritt@leopold.k12.mo.us 
 

 


